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Stephen Boyle 
Auditor General for Scotland 
Audit Scotland 

4 October 2024 

Dear Stephen 

2024/25 Budget Position 

Thank you for your letter of 23 September 2024, regarding the repurposing of 
unused funding of £130,000 from your recent recruitment exercise.  

The SCPA has considered your request and, on the understanding that staff trade 
union representatives have no objections to the resourcing and management 
information system, is content to support your preferred option of using the funds to 
procure and implement this system (Option 2). 

Yours sincerely, 

Colin Beattie MSP 
Chair 


